Welcome to Scouting Vision 2020-Looking to the Future! 

On behalf of the University of Scouting 2020 team, I want to welcome you to the largest one-day training event in Circle Ten Council. 

We want to thank Southern Methodist University for partnering with us, once again providing the use of its exceptional facilities, to host the University of Scouting. We can’t begin to thank the staff and administration of SMU enough for graciously assisting our team in providing an outstanding training experience. 

And we’ve added an additional location this year, Paris Junior College. We want to thank Pam Anglin, PJC president, for kindly extending Circle Ten the opportunity to host a remote version of University of Scouting. We hope this pilot program provides ideas and insight into expanding our training reach to more leaders in Circle Ten. 

Inside this Course Catalog, you’ll find registration instructions, a course fee schedule, College Catalogs, parking information, as well as other information.  Please review the College Catalog course listings to make your class selections before beginning your online registration. All of the information you need for planning and preparing for your day at University of Scouting is in the Course Catalog, but we also suggest that you regularly check for updates on the Circle Ten iHub at circleten.ihubapp.org.  Classes do fill so please don’t wait until the last minute to register.
We’re always looking for ways to improve this experience, and each year we try to offer new courses to meet the changing needs of our leaders. Please let us know how we’re doing by providing constructive feedback as well as new course ideas by turning in the survey from your packet before you leave the day of the event, or you can email me at cjhardin@att.net.

We want to encourage you to find time to meet with old friends and take the opportunity to make new friends; University of Scouting is an excellent way for adults and select youth to share ideas and knowledge with other Scouting leaders from across Circle Ten. And don’t forget to visit the Midway between classes or at lunch. A number of Scouting-friendly vendors will be on hand with ideas and information to help you continue to improve the Scouting experience for your youth.
Participant check-in and walk-up registration begins at 7 a.m. You MUST check in at the registration hall, even if you registered online, so you can pick up your packet, which will include your course schedule, lunch ticket, and other information.  Pickup lines will be long so plan to arrive in time to get your packet and attend the first session.
Finally, none of this happens without the dedication and support of many volunteers in numerous roles. From instructors to the administrative team to and everyone in between who volunteered their time and energy to pulling together this event, I say THANK YOU! 
Again, welcome to Scouting Vision 2020-Looking to the Future, and thank you for your service to the youth of Circle Ten.
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